qalsiem,

Missi6é Permanent del Principat d’Andorra
a I’Oficina de les Nacions Unides a Ginebra i altres organitzacions internacionals

Réf. 39/20

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and, with regard to its
Survey Questionnaire from the Special Rapporteur on torture and other cruel or degrading
treatment or punishment, has the honour to inform that the Principality of Andorra has no
cases to report concerning cruel or degrading treatment or punishment.

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 13 Octobre 2020

Office of the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR)
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